

This research symposium is generously sponsored by President Robert Underwood and Senior Vice President Anita Enriquez Borja of the University of Guam, Dean and Vice Provost Patricia Turner of the UCLA Division of Undergraduate Education, Associate Director Heather Pardee and Program Coordinator Andrew Bottom of the UCLA International Education Office, Chair and Associate Professor Victor Bascara of the UCLA Asian American Studies Department, and Director and Professor Karen Umemoto of the UCLA Asian American Studies Center.